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United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region IV
611 Ryan Plaza Drive
Suite 1000
Arlington, TX 76011

Gentlemen:

Enclosed are two copies of an application for renewal of our
Byproduct Material License (#40-19101-01).

Unfortunately, our check for payment of the fee has been sent
separately from this application. It is likely that this check
(#1568, dated 6/11/84) has already been received by you.

I apologize for this oversight and if I can be of any assistance
in correcting this situation, please contact me at 1-800-843-7995,
est. 122.

Thank you.

Si c-rely,
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